
Uniontown Art Club 
Newsletter October 2017 

Since 1927 we have been promoting 

and generating an appreciation of 

the Visual Arts in the community 

October 17, 2017    Meeting  
 Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 
Agenda:  Business Meeting 

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 
Agenda: 

  Approval of Sent Minutes :    Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
  Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua  
  Committee Report:  V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

 Nov 4 Vendor Show Stephanie McClain 

 Dec 9 Holiday Event Jessica Lotman 

 Rent Committee Pete Pasqua 

 

  President’s Report:   President:   Stephanie McClain 

   

  Old Business:   President:   Stephanie McClain 

 Dues 

 Co-Op  

  New Business:   President:  Stephanie McClain 

 SPEAKER

                 

 
Uniontown Art Club Board of Directors 

September 2017- August 2019 

Elected Officers Elected Directors 

President: 

Vice President: 

Treasurer: 

Recording Secretary: 

Corresponding Secr: 

Stephanie McClain 

Jessica Lotman 

Pete Pasqua 

Karen Zueger 

Denise Stepanik 

Joe Borytsky 

Patty Thorpe-Clutter 

Wendy Pennington 

Martin Zueger 

  



October 2017 

From the PRESIDENT’S Desk: 
Dear Members, 

 

This one is long, but please read until the end.  There is a lot going on and we want to keep everyone in 

the loop.  

 

Our September meeting was very productive.  It's great meeting in a place we can call our own.  In fact 

we had so many members we almost ran out of chairs.  

 

There are a lot of exciting events coming up that we are making preparations for.  

 

November 4th we are planning a one-day sale.  It will be Fall themed. We are still accepting vendors.  

The cost is $25 and a donation for the Chinese auction.  Contact Stephanie McClain asap to secure your 

space in the show.  

 

We are in the process of forming a committee for a Christmas Themed Event to be held Saturday 

December 9th for information contact Jessica Lotman.  

 

The Co-Op has been moving artist works into our cases and it's looking great. For any information on 

participating contact Pete Pasqua.  

 

Keep your eye out for our Paint and Sips we are having one Saturday October 14th 6:30-8:30.  Please 

invite your friends and family to help support our organization.  

 

We are interested in doing a craft and sip and would love to get one together before Christmas. If 

anyone would like to teach a crafting activity contact Stephanie McClain.  

 

Last, but not least, thanks to our downtown window committee, and all participating artists. We are all 

ready for fall, and the window looks great. Stop by to see it. Located in the old bank building on Main 

Street across from First Federal of Green County in Uniontown.  If you are interested in participating in 

the next display contact Jessica Lotman.  

 

If you've made it this far, thank you for reading!  You make a difference in the UAC and we appreciate 

you.  

 

Contacts for upcoming activities:   

Stephanie McClain: 724-880-9044 shelmick31190@gmail.com Nov 4 Show, Dec Craft & Sip 

Jessica Lotman:   724-984-3832  jessicalotman@aol.com  Dec 9 Show, Bank Window 

Pete Pasqua:  724-984-2678 ppasqua2002@yahoo.com  Co-Op 

 
Thank You All, 

Stephanie McClain 
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